
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

ALLOWAY TOWNSHIP 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE REGARDING ESTABLISHMENT OF  

2018 SEWER CONNECTION FEE 

 

 

 TAKE NOTICE that on Thursday, March 15, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. at the Alloway 
Township Municipal Building located at 49 South Greenwich Street, Alloway, New 
Jersey 08001, a public hearing will be held by the Alloway Township Committee 
regarding a Resolution to establish the 2018 Sewer Connection Fee in accordance with 
N.J.S.A. 40A:26A-11.  At that time, the Township Committee will consider establishing 
the 2018 Sewer Connection Fee at the maximum fee permitted of $3,935.00.  (The 
current Sewer Connection Fee established in 2017 is $3,518.00.)  
 Any interested party may appear at said hearing and participate therein in 
accordance with the rules of the Township Committee. 
 
 
Charlet Cheeseman, RMC 
Municipal Clerk 


